
 

 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF CHICO 
BPPC TREE COMMITTEE 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

 
The December 14, 2017 meeting of the Bidwell Park 
& Playground Commission (BPPC) Tree Committee 
is cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the BPPC Tree Committee 
is to be announced. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: December 1, 2017 
Posting Location: Council Chamber Bldg, 421 Main Street 
Prior to: 5:00 p.m. 
 


